THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS



October 1988

(name removed)

Mesa, Arizona

Dear Sister

This letter is to inform you that a Bishop's court will be held on November 1, 1988 at 6:30 p.m. in the Mesa 14th Ward Bishop's office to consider your request that your name be removed from the membership of the Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints. We request that you attend this proceeding. If you fail to inform us of a need to change this date, we will proceed with this court and inform you of the outcome.

Sincerely, Mesa Ward Bishopric

1 signatures removed

THE CHURCHOF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS



November 1988

(name removed)

Mesa, Arizona

This letter is to confirm our understanding of the status of your membership in The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints. Per our telephone conversation on October 1988 subsequent to your receipt of our church court summons, it was determined that no church court was necessary, nor was one held. We have taken the necessary steps of sending your letter dated October 1988 along with your membership records to church headquarters to affect your request that your names be withdrawn from membership in the church.

If this is not in accordance with your understanding of the request, please don't hesitate to contact me so that we may promptly clarify the matter.

Sincerely.

Bishop, Mesa Ward

THE CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS

MESA ARIZONA STAKE

1990

Ms. Ms. Mesa, AZ

confidential

Dear Ms.

Bishop indicated that you had not received a letter confirming that your name and that of your had been formally removed from the records of the Church. Normally such a letter is not sent.

I have checked with the confidential records of the Church and have found that your name and that of your were removed from the records of the Church over a year ago pursuant to your request.

Best wishes,

MESA ARIZONA STAKE

y President